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Date: April 11,2017
To:  Matthew Gagnon — Landry French Construction
From: Ed Pennell

Sprinkler System NFPA Compliance for 58 Alder Street in Portland Maine.

High Tech Fire Protection hereby guarantees the design, materials and workmanship on the project
entitled Bayside Bowl in Portland, Maine to meet or exceed all requirements necessary for an
approved NFPA #13 2016 edition Automatic Fire Sprinkler System. As of April 12, 2017 the dry
system covering the roof top bar area is fully operational and in service.

Sincerely,

Ed Pennell

High Tech Fire Protection
207-998-2551
EPennell@htfp.me

Specializing in Comumercial and Residential Fire Sprinkler Systems
Desigm + nstallation « inspection * Service




